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Today's software is large and complex, with software systems 

consisting of millions of lines of code. Although many of us use 

search engines daily to harness massive amounts of data on the 

internet, software developers have no such Google to search 

their vast amounts of source code. Lack of search support makes 

locating and understanding code difficult, and hence delays 

debugging efforts and adding new features. In this talk, we will 

explore state of the art approaches to searching for software 

evolution, how they are currently evaluated, and promising areas 

of future research. 


